
 

 

July 11, 2023 

 

 

 

Via Electronic Mail 

Drew Reynolds, Board Chair 

The GLOBE Academy 

2225 Heritage Drive NE 

Atlanta, Georgia 30345 

 

RE: The GLOBE Academy Renewal Contract 

 

Dear Mr. Reynolds: 

 

Congratulations!  On March 23 2023, the State Board of Education approved the charter school 

contract for The GLOBE Academy.  Please find attached the fully executed contract.  If you have 

any questions, please contact me via email at yoshana.hill@doe.k12.ga.us. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

     

Yoshana J. Hill  

Staff Attorney 

 

 

Enclosure 

 

 

cc:  Christi Elliott-Earby, Executive Director, The GLOBE Academy 

 Shakina Champion, Director – School Innovation, DeKalb County Schools 

 Tiffany Taylor, Deputy Superintendent - Policy, Flexibility, and External Affairs, GaDOE 

 Allen Mueller, Director, District Flexibility and Charter Schools Division, GaDOE 
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